
Regathering 
Frequently Asked Questions 

 
 
Q: Will face masks be required? 
A: No, but we encourage you to wear them. Our volunteers will be wearing masks. 
 
Q: Will there be nursery? Children’s church? 
A: Yes, as of October 4th, we have restarted Grove Kids during the service on Sunday mornings. 
There will still be no second hour at this time. We hope to reintroduce this with Grove U soon. 

 
Q: If I need to change by baby’s diaper where can I go? 
A: We have two diaper changing stations in the building. One is located in the family restroom 
and the other is in the women’s restroom. 
 
Q: How often will the building be cleaned? 
A: High touch areas will be cleaned after every service and we will continue with our normal 
cleaning schedule. 
 
Q: Will you be taking temperatures of anyone? 
A: No, but we do ask that if you feel sick or have a temperature to stay home. 
 
Q: Will the online service still be available? For how long? 
A: Yes, we will broadcast the service every week for the foreseeable future. The broadcast will 
start at 9:30 AM. 
 
Q: What do I do if I start feeling anxious, uncomfortable, or even sick in the service? 
A: It is our desire that everyone feel comfortable and safe upon their return. However please 
feel free to leave the service if needed.  
 
Q: What if I want to keep my kids with me during service even though Grove Kids has 
restarted? What if they are having a hard time behaving in the service – can I take 
them out and where do I go? 
A: No problem! We love having kids in the service and we are not bothered by them. If you do 
need to leave, we will have several areas in the building that are broadcasting the service.  
 
Q: Are bathrooms be available? Are there specific bathrooms we can use or not use?  
A: All bathrooms will be available and are being cleaned after each service and throughout the 
week.  



 
Q: Can our family sit in the balcony? 
A: Yes, the balcony will be open to help with social distancing 
 
Q: How many people will be in the worship center? 
A: We will no longer be setting limits on attendance. If we start seeing a capacity or 
overcrowding issue, we will address. 

 
Q: How do I sign up for a service? 
A: We are no longer requiring that you sign up for attending service. 
 
Q: What if the worship center has reached capacity for social distancing? 
A: We will direct you to our overflow room. 
 
Q: How will we take offerings? 
A: Most of our community has opted for online giving but we will a box in the foyer to drop off 
checks and cash. 
 
Q: How will we do communion? 
A: We will provide pre-packed wafers and cups. 


